
Hi Neil, 

 We live on a sugar cane farm close to Murwillumbah in North Eastern NSW. Over the last few years, 

my Husband and I have both seen what we believe to be a Thylacine.  Each time it was in the same 

area, crossing the same road xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx, heading into a sugar cane field. We were driving on 

xxxx Rd at the time. The most recent time, probably about 12 or 18 months ago, my husband was on 

his own and saw it quite clearly, only a few metres away. He described it to me at the time, as being 

not quite the same shape as a dog or dingo, fairly light brown, with stripes on its back. I showed him 

a photo on-line, and he said "That's it. It looked just like that". He said it was walking beside the cane 

field, and then turned and went into the cane. Each time it was in the evening, after dark, between 

6pm and 8:30pm if I remember correctly. I did report it at the time my husband saw it, to an on-line 

group or organisation. It was not a Facebook group, and I don't remember what the organisation 

was called. However, I did not receive any response. 

After telling our family one day, our daughter and son-in-law said they also believe they had seen 

the same animal crossing xxxxx Rd, in the same area one evening. They said when they saw it, they 

both said "what was that", because it looked different to anything they had seen before. 

Also, on some evenings we hear an unusual sound from the same general area (our farm borders 

xxxx Rd). Although it could possibly be a fox or bird, when I looked up the sound a thylacine makes, it 

was identical to one we found on YouTube. 

  


